
Partnering with organisations that offer us in-kind or pro bono support provides much 
more than advice or product donation. These partnerships exemplify the power of 
community care, inviting and inspiring other organisations across Australia to join us 
in creating a supportive environment for families with a sick or premature baby. 

lifeslittletreasures.org.au

Join our online community
@lltfoz 
@lifeslittletreasuresfoundation

Get Involved
Help families in need by offering pro bono 
or in-kind support 

Case Study: 
Lander & Rogers’ Pro Bono Support Empowers Life’s Little Treasures Foundation

Life’s Little Treasures Foundation has significantly benefitted from its partnership with 
Lander & Rogers, a law firm deeply committed to caring for the community through its pro bono 
work. Lander & Rogers’ lawyers provide LLTF with legal advice, contract drafting and consulting 
services, ensuring we can remain focused on our core mission of supporting families in hospital 
and when they finally transition home with their little treasure.  

By helping us navigate legal issues and complexities, Lander & Rogers enables us to dedicate 
more time and resources to providing vital support to families when they need it most. Lander 
& Rogers’ commitment to providing pro bono support to charities like ours sets a powerful 
precedent for collective contributions to a fairer society. By replicating such partnerships, we can 
improve lives and bring about positive social change. 

Case Study: 
Thread the Word’s Heartfelt Contribution to Life’s Little Treasures Foundation

Thread the Word - a family business based in Victoria - has become a crucial source of support 
for Life’s Little Treasures Foundation through their thoughtful in-kind contributions. Founded by 
Peter and Annie, Thread the Word specialises in lovingly crafting quality blankets, each serving 
as a unique symbol of care and warmth. Generously donating 1200 blankets annually, these are 
a much- loved item within LLTF’s Precious Prem Packs.

Our Precious Prem Packs serve to extend a warm welcome to 
new parents navigating the challenges of neonatal care. This 
considerate gift provides comfort, guidance and practical assistance 
during a challenging time, where many families may be feeling not 
only emotionally distraught but also significant financial strain as 
they spend most of their days in hospital or caring for their sick or 
premature baby. Thread the Word’s blankets embody our shared 
commitment to supporting these families in need.

Our partnership with Thread the Word not only underscores the significance of community care 
but also highlights how non-monetary contributions can make a tangible difference to the lives of 
premature and sick babies and their families across Australia. 

http://lifeslittletreasures.org.au
https://www.instagram.com/lltfoz/
https://www.facebook.com/lifeslittletreasuresfoundation
https://www.landers.com.au/
https://www.threadtheword.com/au/

